
Marion Community Unit School District No. 2 

Health Insurance Plan 

 

Open Enrollment Period: 

 Each year from August 1st through August 31st, there is an 

open enrollment period where employees not currently on the 

school district’s health insurance plan may sign up for the new 

plan year that begins on September 1st of each year.   

 If you do not sign up during the open enrollment period, 

you can only enroll in the school district’s health insurance plan  

under certain conditions.  Please contact the Unit Office if you 

have any questions about eligibility at 618-993-2321. 

 


